
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Nursery Trip to St Leonard's Farm - 5th July 2017  

 

During the Summer term Nursery are planning a visit to St Leonards Farm, 

Esholt.  

 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 5th July 2017. All children who attend 

the visit will come for the full day. Leaving school by coach in the morning and 

arriving back at school before the end of the school day.  

 

The visit will link in nicely with the interests of the children and our over-

arching theme of animals and habitats. On the day the children will be 

introduced to Farmer James and his animals. There will be opportunities to pet 

the animals, explore the hay barn, take a tractor and trailer ride (weather 

permitting) and play in the Fun Barn.  

 

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £13.45. We 

are informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in 

installments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint 

at your local shop, as well in cash via school. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to 

contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received 

we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that 

being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s 

right to attend.  

 

Of course, all the Nursery staff will be in attendance as will other members of 

school staff. Should we require additional parent helpers we will notify you in 

good time; there will be no additional cost for this and we would welcome the 

support.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this visit please speak with Mrs Boocock at 

any session or contact the school office and they will pass on your concern.  

 

Many thanks.  

 

Lisa Boocock  

Nursery Teacher 


